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Bill Number: HB2150 Patron: Carr 
Bill Title: Virginia Public Procurement Act; contract terms inconsistent with Virginia law.  

 

 Bill Summary:  Provides that no public contract for information technology goods and services, as defined by 

the bill, may contain terms in conflict with Virginia law. The bill also provides that public contracts shall 

provide for the application of Virginia law and for jurisdiction in the state of Virginia regardless of the terms of 

the contract.  

Budget Amendment Necessary: No Items Impacted:  
Explanation: This legislation has an indeterminate fiscal impact; any fiscal impact is likely minimal. 

 

 Fiscal Summary:  The Department of General Services (DGS) indicates the legislation may limit the number of 

information technology contractors and cause an indeterminate increase in contract price. The Virginia 

Information Technology Authority (VITA) indicate this legislation is not expected to generate a fiscal impact. 

 

Fiscal Analysis:  The Department of General Services (DGS) indicates the legislation may limit the number of 

information technology contractors and cause an indeterminate increase in contract price. However, that 

scenario is contingent upon a public contract for information technology goods or services containing terms in 

conflict with Virginia law, which is an infrequent occurrence. The Virginia Information Technology Authority 

(VITA) indicates this legislation is not expected to generate a fiscal impact. 
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